
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF THE ST. JOSEPH HOUSING 

COMMISSION 

 

St. Joseph Housing Commission – Lake View Terrace 

Highrise to Close Public Housing Waiting List 

Effective August 1st, 2025, the St. Joseph Housing Commission 

will close the Waiting List for Public Housing at 601 Port St., St. 

Joseph Michigan 49085 until further notice. 

When the determination has been made to reopen the waiting 

list, a public notice will be posted. 

For additional information on the waiting list please call 269-

983-2814  

 

 

 

 


